
Message From Mrs Reilly... 
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Term 3 Week 10 2019 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

Looking back on another very busy and productive term I realise how much 
we have achieved. 

The highlight was our Writers’ Festival which was a great success. The stu-
dents worked hard to create, edit and then present their work to the many 
parents and friends who came to our day. Some students have written 
about the day: 

Yr 4 

“I like how the other kids published and had the idea that the articles can be 
really interesting. Now I feel confident enough to publish” - Ashton Q 4B 

“I loved how we got to be really creative with our stories and how we got to 
show the whole school.” - Clarisse L 4B 

“I like how we published our writing and teachers modelling an idea for us.” 
-Jerkio D G 4Y 

“The best thing that I liked about the writers festival was reading other chil-
dren's books and creating my own book. The other thing I like about the 
writers festival was showing my mum my writing” - Narden Slaibi 4Y 

Yr 1 

“I loved the Wrriter’s Festival because I got to see the children’s writing and 
I had so much fun with my friend looking at the writing that the children 
made” 

“On Writers Festival I saw a fire and a mask of super heroes and I saw Spider 
Tim. I saw my writing and loved it!!!. I played in the camp fire for a little 
while” 

“At the Writer’s Festival I saw lots of good writing. Then I went to reading. It 
was really fun” 

“At the Writer’s Festival there were so many books. It was in the MPA and 
spider man was there! I read goosebumps and it was super amazing. Goose-
bumps was about a horse and two kids. The two kids went to a haunted li-
brary and found some stuff. I read it on the new wooden cushion near the 
camp fire. I also looked at some of the Year 1 and Kindy writing” 

“On Friday we had our Writer’s Fesitval. Spiderman came in and gave the 
children a high five. We found our own stories. We saw pig the Tourist Mini 
Booklets. We saw lots of stories. Some children read their own stories to 
their mums or Dads. I loved the Writer’s Festival” 

“On Friday in the MPA there was a Writer’s Festival it had stories written by 
kids and it had  leading areas and a campfire, spiderman was there too. 
There were stories about the house being burnt and the fire fighters fixing 
it. The Writers Festival was so much fun” 

 

Click here to view our Writer’s Festival video: 

https://youtu.be/ACLgiHotVis 



From the REC 

Wishing all our families a safe and peaceful holiday. 

On our return in Term 4 we will be raising money alongside many other schools in the Parramatta Diocese to sup-

port Catholic Mission. This is to give support to the many families in disadvantaged communities not only in Aus-

tralia but other overseas communities. 

Crazy Sock Day will be on the 29th October and we are asking for a gold coin donation. 

All Classes will be investigating some of the areas in need that Catholic Mission offer support to. 

This year’s supporting scripture is from the Holy Gospel according to Mark 1:40-45 

 

40 A leper came to him begging him, and kneeling he said to him, “If you choose, you can make me clean.” 41 

Moved with pity, Jesus stretched out his hand and touched him, and said to him, “I do choose. Be made clean!” 42 

Immediately the leprosy left him, and he was made clean. 43 After sternly warning him he sent him away at once, 

44 saying to him, “See that you say nothing to anyone; but go, show yourself to the priest, and offer for your 

cleansing what Moses commanded, as a testimony to them.” 45 But he went out and began to proclaim it freely, 

and to spread the word, so that Jesus could no longer go into a town openly, but stayed out in the country; and 

people came to him from every quarter. 

 
“Do Not Fear For I am With You” 
 
The scripture reminds us to help all those in need no matter who they and free from our own prejudices. 
 
Holiday Mass Times 
Monday - Friday  8:00am 

Saturday   8:30am 
                  6:30pm (Vigil) 

Sunday    8:30am 
               10:00am 

I would like to thank all the parents, friends and family who came along and made this celebration very special. 

Wishing you all a  relaxing, restful  and safe holiday. 

Take Care, 

Trish 

 

 

 



Counsellor’s Corner 

 
https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents/skills-advice/online-safety-basics 

Kids (5 to 12) 
As children start to navigate the online world and interact with others more independently, they are 
more likely to be exposed to risks of bullying or unwanted contact, accidentally coming across inappro-
priate content or racking up bills through in-app purchases. 
Your guidance can help them be aware of the risks and understand what is expected of them. And let 
them know you are always there to support them. 
 
For kids aged 5 to 12, it is important to: 

 Keep the computer or device in an area of your home that can be supervised. And check in reg-
ularly with your child to see what they are viewing. 

 

 Stay engaged with their online activity. If they agree, consider setting up your own accounts with 
the sites they use most so you can see how they work and understand the risks. 

 

 Explore the online world with them to help establish that this is not just a solitary activity. Play 
games with them. Do a creative project together. 

 

 Think about social media readiness. Most social media sites require users to be at least 13 
years of age before they can register, although some sites are created especially for children under 
13. See are they old enough? 

 

 Encourage respect and empathy. Teach them to avoid sharing or posting things that may upset 
others. See good habits start young. 

 Start building resilience. Teach your child that there are ways they can deal with material that 
worries or frightens them. This includes immediately telling you or another trusted adult of any con-
cerns or uncomfortable material. See good habits start young. 

Review your rules as your child grows older: 

 Be clear about how much time they can spend online, the apps they can use, the websites they 

can visit and what they can share or post online. 
 
 Refer to our advice about time online and online gaming if these are of concerns 
 
Technology tips for parents of kids 5 to 12: 

 Ensure your own devices are protected by a password or pin, so your child cannot accidentally 

come across inappropriate content. 
 

 If you are thinking about giving them their own tablet or smartphone, check out are they old 
enough?. 

 

 Use parental control tools appropriate for the age and experience of your child. Be upfront about 

this and get your child on board. Let them know that these can be reviewed and changed as they 
get older and they continue to demonstrate responsible behaviour. 
 

 Consider installing a ‘child-friendly’ search engine that will allow them to explore a limited num-

ber of sites. See taming the technology. 

Check out Raising Children Network’s healthy screen time and quality media choices: 6-11 years.  

https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents/skills-advice/online-safety-basics
https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents/skills-advice/online-safety-basics
https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents/skills-advice/are-they-old-enough
https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents/skills-advice/good-habits-start-young
https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents/skills-advice/good-habits-start-young
https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents/big-issues/time-online
https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents/big-issues/gaming
https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents/skills-advice/are-they-old-enough
https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents/skills-advice/are-they-old-enough
https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents/skills-advice/taming-technology
https://raisingchildren.net.au/school-age/play-media-technology/screen-time-healthy-screen-use/healthy-screen-time-6-11-years


PBS4L 

This term at St Joseph’s we have been focusing on being safe. 
When “We are heroes we are awesome!” As heroes we are 
safe on playground. Being safe includes keeping our hands 
and feet to ourselves, this is something we practice during our 
eating and playtime. We are safe during eating time when we 
sit with our legs crossed. We are safe when playing by making 
sure we are a safe distance from each other. We hope you 
have a safe holiday break and look forward to being safe to-
gether in Term 4! 

Celebration of Learning 

This term we had our Celebrations of Learning in the morning to allow more parents to come before going to 
work. Unfortunately only a few were able to take advantage of this so we will be returning to the afternoon 
time slot in Term 4. Looking forward to seeing many of you there. 

Student - led Conferences 

In Week 3 we will be having Student - led Conferences. These are wonderful opportunities to come 
along and learn about your child’s learning, the goals they have and their goal for the last 7 weeks of 
school. More information next term. 

Staffing Changes 

Mr Moreno Faccin will be taking Long Service leave in Term 4. He will be replaced by Mrs Deb Kemp and Mrs 
Veronica Jarrett. We wish him a restful and rejuvenating time to catch up on some jobs at home and traveling. 

Mrs Vicki Geraughty has decided after 36 years her at St Joseph’s to retire. We thank her for her dedication, 
professionalism and the way in which she cared for all students. In Term 4 we will be finding special ways of 
thanking her for all she has given to our community. 



St Joseph’s Birthdays 

Happy Birthday to… 
September - Mila, Leo, Aaron, Navy, Charlie, Madeleine, Anthony, Lilly, Tristan, 

Midhvan, Lachlan, Cooper, Kobe, Skye, Movina, Jacob, Mason, Ethan, Ariana, 

Jared, Pallav, Abbygail, Tegan, Marco Paulo, Jared Markell, Amish, Marley,   

Amelia, Jayden, Elise, Zac 

2020 Kindergarten Enrolments 

Kindergarten 2020 Enrolments are now being accepted. 

Please advise family and friends to contact the school to book their enrolment 

interview now! 

Don’t miss out - only a few spaces left! 



Community News 



Dates for your Diary 

Week 10  Friday 27th September  Year 6 Pizza Party 

        2pm End of Term Assembly 

        Last of school for Term 3 

Students and Staff return to school 

Monday 14th October 
 

Week 1  Monday 14th October  First day back at school for Students 

    

Week 2  Thursday 24th October  Year 4 excursion 

   Wednesday 23rd October  9am Kindy 2020 Orientation 

   Friday 25th October   2:15pm Whole School Assembly 

 

Week 4  Monday 4th November  Basketball Gala Day 

   Wednesday 6th November  9am Kindy 2020 Orientation 

   Friday 8th November  2:15pm Whole School Assembly 

 

 

St Joseph’s Social Media 

Did you know St Joseph’s have many media platforms to keep yourself updated with school events, photos, 
newsletters, notes, etc 

 

Facebook - St Joseph’s Primary School, Kingswood. NSW 

 

School Website - http://www.stjosephskingswood.catholic.edu.au/ 

 

Twitter - @stjosephskwood 

 

Skoolbag - St Joseph’s Primary Sydney 

 

YouTube - St Joseph’s Primary Kingswood 

 

If you would like to opt out on your child’s photo, work and name being published please put your request in    
writing and send it to the school office.  If at any time you change your mind regarding publishing please put your 
request in writing and send it to the school office. 






